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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED:  5/14/2024 

This amendment is being issued to respond to questions received from prospective proposers: 

1. Is there an incumbent and what is the award number and value?
This is a new project.

2. Why are you looking for a new provider?
This is a new contract/project. We are looking to build off the efforts and work done last fall for a separate AWIB
project and contractor.

3. Does bidder have to be located in Alaska?
No.  However, reference Amendment No 1, item # 4: All vendors working on this project with the State of Alaska
AWIB must have a valid Alaska Business License.

4. Can AWIB provide email addresses for businesses, regional training programs, and community organiza�ons for
the survey?
We can provide the contact informa�on we have. However, the projects purpose is to increase outreach to
regions/industries/workforce partners for which we do not already have good contact with.

5. Can any listening sessions be virtual, considering the high cost of travel to each region?
Some of the more frequented areas (i.e. railbelt, southeast) may be virtual. The other economic regions will be
in-person listening sessions.
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